ST PETER AND ST PAUL

CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

HEADTEACHER: MRS C HEWERDINE (BAHons, PGCE, MA, NPQH)



WESTERN AVENUE, LINCOLN LN6 7SX TELEPHONE: 01522 871400 EMAIL: sspp@sspp.lincs.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.sspp.lincs.sch.uk

18 May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Leavers' Celebrations - 26 May 2023

Following Mrs Hewerdine's letter on 3 May, I write to you with further details about our leavers' celebrations on 26 May 2023. We ask that students wear their full school uniform on this day and that, if they wish to have their shirt signed, they bring an additional shirt for this purpose. If students only bring one shirt to school, they will not be able to have this signed.

The school day will begin at 8:40 am as normal and Year 11 students will be dismissed at 12:45 pm. Throughout the morning, the students will take part in a liturgy in St Peter and St Paul church, a leavers' assembly, a leavers' brunch and some quality time together for farewell messages and shirt signing.

If students normally receive a Free School Meal, a cold meal can be collected from the canteen before leaving the school site as this will be before our usual lunchtime.

We hope that our Year 11s' final school day will provide an opportunity for students to reflect on all the positive memories they have made at SSPP, and on how much they have grown as individuals during their time with us. I wish them all the very best for the future, whatever path they have chosen to take after their exams.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Cooling Head of Year 11

